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I urge the Committee to reject SB 301. 

 

It rolls back all the progress that has been made to protect the Willamette River and 

is yet another attempt to placate people who drive large, destructive boats and don't 

care about fragile Natural Resources.  The Willamette River must be protected and 

SB 301 further erodes the protection that has been so hard to achieve. 

 

Please vote NO on SB 301.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Ilsa Perse 

Carlton, OR 


